
 

May 8, 2019 

 

Parents, 

As summer quickly approaches, we want to encourage families and students to maintain 

good reading habits over the summer months.  Attached are reading calendars where 

you and your child can record the minutes they spend reading this summer.  On the 

bottom of the calendar, you will find grade level expectations for how many minutes 

students should be reading per week.  Please note, students who have completed Junior 

Kindergarten are noted as “Rising Kindergarten,” and so on. 

Students who return a completed calendar with parent signature indicating that all 

requirements have been met, will earn an ice cream reward after the start of school.  All 

completed reading calendars are DUE NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, AUGUST 23, 

2019. 

Wishing you a blessed and book-filled summer! 

 

Sincerely, 

Lower School Teachers 


